
 

TERRAMAR COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION, INC 
ANNUAL MEMBERS MEETING  
DECEMBER 6, 1024, 6:30 P.M, 
CARRIAGE HOMES CLUBHOUSE 
 
There was not a quorum of the membership so a meeting could not be held. 
 
There was one open position.  Jerry Wing agreed to continue as a Board member for the 
next 2 years. 
 
Only one Board President was present.  Chris from Parkland Terraces. 
 
Chris brought up a plan to allocate the lake expense according to the size of the lake.  That 
would not work because some communities share a lake and the allocation has to be 
according to the governing documents. 
 
The meeting ended at 7: 05 p.m. 


